Development of the Food Co-op in Port Angeles 
First meeting 
Saturday 19th February 2011
@ this point we will meet at the Veela Café in First Street over the road from Lincoln Theatre at 2.30pm we understand that the Farmers’ Markets are done by then. The owner of the café is concerned that there may be too many of us. I have not found another venue, hence the later notification.

Conversation starters 
Why do we want a Food Co-op? 
Where do we want this to be situated? As in town or between the two towns, (I believe that Port Angeles is the host), but am open to suggestions. 

Which groups will look forward to the Food Co-op in their community?
What is the image we want to establish for the business, the parameters of service and attitude of the enterprise?


How will the Co-op be described? What style of co-operative business do we want to create?

Time line
When do we want to have this started? 
When would we like it to be operational? 

Who will support both the legal and physical development of the business? 

Who will be interested in the management of such a business?

Brainstorming of a name for the business.

· Who will take notes as a record of the meetings that will be held next Saturday to establish direction as the conversation takes hold?
· We are not limited to the points above.
· The idea is that as an interested group of people we begin the dialogue, extract and form ideas that are recorded as we begin to develop the approach. The vision grows as the creativity develops and we end up with a Co-op with a unique flavor for our area.  The store front is the most exciting part.

· In our area we already have the producers and growers. We need a warehousing and supply chain from our own resources to support the health and wellbeing of our local economies. 

· This is where we put our energies together and come up with something unique and exciting for our economic development.

· I have found that many people plan their journeys according to where they can shop Co-op’s even international tourists do this. So it is a destination initiative.

As the plan develops I look forward to introducing: 

The Northwest Co-operative Development Center as the mentor for individuality and process development

My husband and I look forward to joining you on this day to begin the Co-op discussion.

Jane and Terry Hielman

sunsetswestcoop@yahoo.com
for the 

Sunsets West Co-op

Clallam Bay

Sunday, February 13, 2011

